
 

SES PSSC  Meeting 

May 7
th

 , 2013 

 

Anne Webb-Thorne     Stephen Campbell  Melanie Patterson 

Mary McNair      Tammy Wallace-Scott Louize Malone 

Lory-Ann MacAskill     Mr. Bobbitt     

Natasha Munford     Kelly Kyle 

 

 

 

 

Kelly Kyle made a motion to accept the minutes from the April 8
th

, 2013 meeting, Mary 

McNair seconded the motion carried. 

 

The Volunteer Appreciation week was a huge success starting with the grand-person's day 

on Thursday and on Friday our volunteer appreciation day. We had approx 25-30 people 

drop in to library  

 

Old Business  

Grade 1 entry for French Immersion has been put off. French Immersion will continue to 

have a Grade 3 entry. 

Grade 3-5 are starting to get "show what you know" math sheets back.  Gr. 5 FI is 

completing her own French version. 

 

Parent Volunteer initiatives are being updated by Blanche. Two parents are reading with 

kids with Mrs. Webster's  

 

A question was asked about the ELF program which we were a pilot school for. Mr. 

Bobbitt responded that we no longer partake in the program.  

 

AGENDA ITEM 

Classroom configuration as it looks right now 

Grade 3 French -2 classes 

We have 1 from SCS, 6 from Apohaqui and 2 from Norton 

No classes are at 28 next year 

22 Homerooms now and 23 homerooms for 2013-2014 

 

445 is the total of students in SES for next year at this point which is only down 9 from 

2012-2013. 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

May 31
st
 - Transition to Kindergarten, a letter will be sent home to parents of 

notification. 

 

Sussex, Norton, Apohaqui, and Sussex Corner will be bussed to Sussex Middle 



School on May 30, 2013 for tour of middle school. The middle school grade 8 will go to 

SRHS for the day. This will be a mini day for each with 15 minute sessions. Each set of 

students will take a tour of the school and will only be half a day. This will be paid out of 

each school's own budget as they feel it is essential. The day in September will still 

happen as well. 

School will start the Tuesday after labor day in September. 

 

No Grade 4 English provincial assessments this year. 

No Grade 3 math assessments this year either. 

 

Next meeting June 11
th

, 6:30 pm. 


